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February 24, 2020 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To: EC Directors and EC Coordinators 

 

From: Sherry H. Thomas, Director SHT 

  

 Carol Ann M. Hudgens, Section Chief CAH 

 Policy, Monitoring and Audit 

 

Indicator 8: Parent Involvement Survey 

 

The Exceptional Children Division is requesting the Council on Educational Services for 

Exceptional Children, EC Directors, DPI staff, and parents complete a confidential 

questionnaire regarding the current questions used to survey parents/guardians of children 

with disabilities for family engagement in their child’s school.  

 

In an effort to increase participation in the Parent Survey – Special Education, the 

Exceptional Children Division would like to decrease the number of questions parents 

would be asked to respond to in future surveys. Please consider the value each of the 

current 25 questions provides to LEAs in helping to improve services and results for 

children and families by indicating whether the question should remain a part of future 

surveys.  

 

Provide feedback by the end of March 31, 2020 by using this link: 

 

https://tinyurl.com/wlyp2q3  

 

We look forward to these collaborative opportunities.  If you have questions about the 

questionnaire, please contact Alexis Utz, alexis.utz@dpic.nc.gov.   

 

SHT/CAH/au  
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